
40.10             Revision of Campus Regulations  
 

The vice chancellor of Student Affairs will consult with students, faculty and 
staff in the development or revision of policies and regulations except when 
the development or revision results from changes to the UC Policies Applying 
to Campus Activities, Organizations and Students (PACAOS) or that have 
been specifically mandated by law. 
 

A.  Proposed Changes to Policies and Regulations 
 

Any student, faculty member, or staff member may recommend a 
change in these campus policies and regulations by submitting a 
request in writing to the vice chancellor for Student Affairs. Requests 
will be considered when the Review Board is convened. 

 
B.  Review Board 

 
The vice chancellor for Student Affairs will convene a Review Board for 
review and revision of these policies and regulations as necessary. The 
Board will review requests and make recommendations to the vice 
chancellor for ultimate approval by the chancellor. 

 
To the extent possible, the Review Board will be comprised of:  

1. Chair - assistant/associate vice chancellor, Student Affairs 
(or designee)  

2. Board Members - membership will be comprised of 
representatives from the Office of Student Life, Student Conduct, 
Housing & Residence Life, Associated Students, staff, 
instructional faculty, and both undergraduate and graduate 
students. A good faith effort will be made to obtain membership 
as described.  

 
C. Adoption of Revised and New Policies and Regulations  

 
Review Board recommendations will be submitted to the vice 
chancellor for Student Affairs who will review the proposed 
revisions, seek clarification or request further if necessary then 
forward the recommendations for Office of the President review. 
Prior to their adoption, all proposed implementing regulations, 
including all substantive modifications to existing such regulations, 
shall be submitted to the Office of the President for review, in 
consultation with the Office of General Counsel, for consistency 
with University Policies and the law. Campus policies will then be 
submitted to the chancellor for review and approval. 
 



 


